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New York Municipal Power Agency
Suite 207

445 Electronics Parkway
Liverpool, New York 13088-6001

March 16, 1998

John C. Crary, Secretary
New York Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Crary:

The New York Municipal Power Agency ("NYMPA") hereby files its Generic Tariff with the
Public Service Commission.  Each municipal electric system concurring with the Generic Tariff
will file a concurrence letter in addition to their system specific tariff schedules with the
Commission.      

Sincerely,

Bob Mullane
Executive Director
New York Municipal Electric Syste
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